Volunteers are Vital to Little Rivers' Success

Hope Hutchinson

Hope served on Little Rivers' board of directors for 15 years. Hope brought to board meetings a focus on patient care and communication. She also brought dessert to most meetings, including her famous blueberry buckle.

After moving to Madison, NH in 2018 Hope continued to make the two-hour trip to participate in monthly meetings to complete her last term on the board, sometimes even spending the night on a couch at the Wells River Church before driving home the next morning. You see, even though Hope no longer lives in Wells River, Little Rivers is still her community.

As both a former board member and patient, Hope knows firsthand the quality of care and level of compassion Little Rivers brings to the community. Hope was first introduced to Little Rivers as a patient of Dr. Rowe's and continued to receive care as a patient of Dr. Genereaux's – and even continued to travel to the Wells River Clinic for medical care until 2020 when she found a new primary care provider closer to her home.

Throughout the years Hope has seen Little Rivers grow from a small family practice to multiple clinic sites, that offer behavioral and addiction services, mental healthcare for schools, and soon dental care.

"Little Rivers is committed to improving the overall health of the community. The staff makes each patient feel like they are the most important person in the world. Both of these statements are equally true – which is what makes Little Rivers so special and impactful."

Hope Hutchinson

